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1st February 2024

2NB CLASS ASSEMBLY

Dear Parents and Carers,

Is your child in 2NB, Mrs Bannister’s class? If so, we would like to invite all parents and carers to
watch their class assembly on Friday 9th February at 09.00-09.15. - Please note this is a different
day to usual, for this assembly only we have swapped from Thursday to Friday.

The children are very excited to show you what they have been learning recently in class. The
assembly will take place in the school hall and will start promptly at 09.00 and will last for
approximately 15 minutes.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday morning.

Yours sincerely

Ms T Oakley
Headteacher
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